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January 20, 2025 
 
2025-2026 Biennial Request for Qualifications 
 
All interested professional engineering and surveying consultants: 
 
The Montgomery County Transportation Improvement District (TID) is currently accepting 
Statement of Qualifications (SOQ) for professional engineering/surveying services. A general 
SOQ shall be submitted for the purpose of identifying the most qualified firms to provide 
professional engineering/surveying services for the calendar years 2025 and 2026. Firms interested 
in being considered for direct-award projects administered by the Montgomery County TID and 
its partners are encouraged to submit a current SOQ. Projects which include federal funds or other 
selection requirements will be advertised separately and awarded/evaluated via a standalone 
qualifications-based selection (QBS) process. 
 
SOQs should include a brief firm history; education and experience of owners and key technical 
personnel; the technical expertise of the firm’s current staff; availability of staff; the firm’s 
equipment and facilities; any previous work performed for the Montgomery County TID and in 
Montgomery County; and the firm’s experience in performing relevant work related to 
transportation improvement projects.  
 
Firms shall include any letters of prequalification from the Ohio Department of Transportation 
(ODOT) as they apply to relevant engineering, surveying, construction inspection/administration 
and RW acquisition services.  
 
Submit one (1) copy of the SOQ in electronic file format (PDF) to:  
 
Sam Morton, P.E.  
smorton@mctid.org  
Project Director, Montgomery County TID 
 
Public advertisement for SOQ’s closes on February 10, 2025 However, SOQ’s can be submitted 
or updated at any time during the two year period – hard copies are not desired.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Vanessa Glotfelter 
Executive Director 
MONTGOMERY COUNTY  
TRANSPORTATION IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 

mailto:smorton@mctid.org

